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Transition  

The children have met with the year 7 tutors from their new schools. The meetings 

went well and the children asked lots of good questions: What happens if I get lost? 

How much homework will I get? What if I miss the bus? Are there clubs for me to 

join? These were just some of the many questions!  

SRE Education: 

We have watched both videos (How Babies Are Made and How Babies Are Born) and 

had several question and answer sessions. The children were very mature and found 

many aspects of the topic quite interesting. 

End of term award assembly 

The KS2 creativity award was given to Jasmine this term and Ruby-Jo received the 

Citizenship certificate. 

Morfa Bay 

We look forward to seeing all the children (wearing 

their leaver’s hoodie or school jumper) on Monday 

3rd June ready for our exciting trip to Morfa Bay. 

Please can the children arrive by 8.15am so we can 

leave by 8.30am. 
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